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   24th  March 2020 
Dear families,


Thank you for your understanding and patience in these unprecedented times. Key members of staff have been in school this week communicating with the DFE, the local authority and also other heads of specialist provision.


The new information regarding personal movement in the Prime Ministers message yesterday (23.3.20) has implications for us all. 

click here to view:   https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_4_gAGjmj2s

It is with sincere regret that we will need to close Middleton School to the majority of pupils for the foreseeable future. We need to consider National Guidance and also the availability of our own staff to work when making these difficult decisions.

The school will be open to a small minority group of pupils on Thursday 26th and Friday 27th March. If you are the family members of a pupil within this minority group then you will have received a telephone conversation from school to confirm your child’s definite attendance in school on Thursday and Friday this week. 


We are aware that some families are entitled to free school meals and as more information with regard to how you will access this emerges we will update you later in the week.


We will update all families with regard to the plan for next week as soon as we have new information and guidance. I will ensure that an e mail reaches all families before the end of this week.


In the mean time your class teachers have been busy placing resources on our website to support families while children are at home. This is an evolving project and may look a little different each time you log on. There are resources within each class file but there is also a new section of the website where you will be able to access resources at a lower, middle or upper ability range and also some generic physical activity and well being resources. Once again, I will update parents with regard to this later in the week with greater clarity. We have further ideas about support packages for families which we will also share when we have greater clarity. 

If you need to contact the school please bear in mind that office staff are not always available to answer the phone and you may like to email the school at admin@middleton.herts.sch.uk


We apologise for any inconvenience a partial closure brings to your family but are also confident that you will understand the need to remain indoors and limit interactions with others to protect your loved ones. 


We send all families warm wishes at this challenging time and hope that you all remain fit and healthy. 


Kind Regards


Debbie Hartley
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